. Mit + Mrs Kederberg



A TEACHING CENTER OF
CORNELL UNIVERSITY MEDICAL COLLEGE

(516) 562-4947

Oct 14

20 SEPTEMBER 1978

JOSHUA LEDERBERG, M.D.
ROCKEFELLER UNIVERSITY
1230 YORK AVENUE
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10021

DEAR JOSH:

CONGRATULATIONS FROM THE CLASS OF 1944 AT ST. ALBANS NAVAL HOSPITAL. LEE VOSBURGH AND I WANT TO CONGRATULATE YOU ON YOHR NEW APPOINTMENT AND WELCOME YOU BACK TO NEW YORK. WE HAVE FOLLOWED WITH INTEREST YOUR VERY SUCCESSFUL CAREER AND NOW WE KNOW WHY YOU USED TO STAY PACK IN ST. ALBANS STUDYING WHILE WE WERE OUT DRINKING BEER.

LEE AND I ARE BOTH ON THE STAFF OF THE NORTH SHORE UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL. THE HOSPITAL IS HAVING THEIR ANNUAL BALL AT THE WALDORF ON THE FOURTEENTH OF OCTOBER AND WE WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND AN INVITATION TO YOU AND YOUR WIFE TO ATTEND AS OUR GUESTS. IT IS ALWAYS AN ELEGANT AFFAIR AND LOTS OF FUN. GIVE IT SERIOUS CONSIDERATION - IT WOULD BE GREAT TO REHASH OLD MEMORIES.

AGAIN CONGRATULATIONS AND HOPE THAT YOU WILL BE VERY HAPPY IN NEW YORK.

SINCERELY,

BURTON H. GOLDBERG, M.D.